Subject: Re: [gbird] Guadalajara Meeting **From:** Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

Date: 5/24/2017 5:16 PM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

I'll be there

I'm also back in town so if you want to meet this week, please let me know.

On May 24, 2017, at 2:57 PM, Royden Saah < royden.saah@islandconservation.org > wrote:

Hi All,

I have been meeting with Elizabeth Heitman regarding formulation of Ethics Board. She had a question regarding who from GBIRd will be attending the International Symposium on the Biosafety of GMOs in Guadalajara, Mexico June 4-8. Please let me know if you are attending.

Cheers, Royden

J. Royden Saah Coordinator

Genetic Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents Program

www.geneticbiocontrol.org www.islandconservation.org

AU: +61 459 610 332 US: +1 919 520 5954

1 of 1 9/11/2017 10:47 AM